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Attended Local chapter meetings to prepare for upcoming banquet.
Involved in many discussions and emails regarding the new SV splits and course of 
action by the State Chapter  special committee to address unanswered questions.

Conservation Seed Report:
Have collected all submitted forms and compiled a spreadsheet that is attached. 
The seed orders are extremely low and discussion is needed to make a decision on 
ordering. We did receive payment for all seed from 2012.

Habitat Committee:
Emailed Mary Jo to get a updated list of projects on 11/5. Received a email from 
Mary Jo dated 11/16 with the last updated list of projects. On that list there are 74 
proposed projects requesting funding of $147,958.11. I did receive correspondence 
from Carl Mowry that there were still chapters projects missing from the list. 


